
The Erhart Stallmann ’63 Scholarship Application Form 
2024-25 Academic Year 

 
Overview 
The Erhart Stallmann ’63 Endowed Scholarship was established by his wife, Shirley Stallmann, his two 
children and grandchildren, with the intent to pass on blessings the family has received.  Erhart Stallmann 
came to the United States from Poland at the age of 12 and received citizenship in 1960 at age 20. A humble, 
selfless man who served others however he could, Erhart lived his faith and served as a role model as a 
Christian son, brother, husband, father, grandfather, uncle and friend. He had a thirst for knowledge and a 
great love of history. 

This scholarship benefits citizens of the United States, by birth or Naturalization, who have completed their 
sophomore year and who are majoring in Business, Education or Nursing and have a cumulative GPA of 3.0 
or higher. 

Part I Applicant Information 

Name______________________________________________________ 

Permanent Address___________________________________________ 

___________________________________________________________ 

Current Class Year______________Major_________________________ 

Preferred Phone______________________________________________ 

AU Email Address____________________________________________ 

Signature____________________________________________________ 

Part 2 Essay 

In 1,000 words or less, please share your background, why you chose to attend Aurora University, and how 
this scholarship will help you realize your goals in life.  Please also express your aspirations for your future. 

Part 3 Recommendation 

A letter of recommendation from a faculty member or university staff member is required. The recommender 
should address his/her sense of your academic, personal, professional potential, and how he/she has seen you 
demonstrate a commitment to your academic and personal goals. 

Part 4 Submission Due Date MARCH 15, 2024 

The completed application, essay and letter of recommendation are due to the Office of Financial Aid no 
later than March 15, 2024. All application materials can be submitted online at 
aurora.edu/submitfinaidforms.  The 2024-25 recipient of the Erhart Stallmann ’63 Scholarship will be 
announced on April 15, 2024. 
 
Questions regarding application for this scholarship should be directed to the Office of Financial Aid 
finaid@aurora.edu    630-844-6190  

https://aurora.edu/admission/financialaid/forms/submit-forms.html
mailto:finaid@aurora.edu

